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New Parent/Student Orientation 

August 15, 2017 

 

Dear parents:  

On behalf of the school administration we cordially invite you and your child to the New Parent/Student 

Orientation day, Saturday, August 26th from 10:00 am – 11:30 am.  The Orientation is very important and 

attendance is required for all new families to AAC.  We will cover important information such as 

 Project-based Learning  

 Homework Guidelines  

 How to use the AAC Website  

 AAC Student/Parent Handbook  

 Student Disciplinary Code of Conduct  

 Communication Protocols  

 PTO Information  

 Renweb Access  

 School Uniform  

 Activities and late fees  

 Re-enrollment process  

 Dealing with accidents and injuries  

 

We hope you had an enjoyable and restful summer vacation and we look forward to seeing you in a few 

weeks to discuss these and many other important topics for the 2017-18 school year!    

Sincerely,  

 


